
 

 

In April 2015, Sunshine Coast Credit Union bid farewell to  

directors Bob Miller and Lori S. Pickering.   
 

Elected to the Board in 2004, Bob’s commitment and value to the Board spanned eleven years.  He most 

recently contributed as Chair of the Conduct Review Committee as well as serving on the Audit 

Committee.  

Elected as a director in 2012, Lori’s diverse skills set was a welcome addition to the Board.  Her most 
recent contributions included serving on the Governance-Executive Committee as well as the Conduct 
Review Committee.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we sincerely thank Bob and Lori for their commitment and 
contributions to Sunshine Coast Credit Union, and we wish both well.   

 

In May 2015, Sunshine Coast Credit Union welcomed appointed 

director, Sue Anne Linde.  

With over forty years’ marketing and communications experience, Sue Anne brings yet another strong 

business background to the SCCU Board. Currently serving on the SCCU Conduct Review Committee and 

Nominations Committee, Sue Anne also sits on the Board of the Sunshine Coast Community Services 

Society.  To learn more about Sue Anne, continue to our Board of Directors page on our website.  
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https://www.sunshineccu.com/Business/AboutUs/WhoWeAre/BoardofDirectors/

